Dear Mr. McGovern,
 

I'm writing to ask if the town can look into an ordinance limiting the number of yard sales held by a resident per year, as well as the possibility of requiring yard sales to be registered with the town, as many other towns already do.
 

Thanks, Carl Dittrich
500 Ocean House Road
767-2222
oceanhouseme@msn.com
